
 

7 May 2014 
 

RE: PRE NURSERY CAKE FACTORY VISIT  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

As part of our themed learning topic ‘Food’, the Pre Nursery children will be going on 

an exciting educational visit to the Ganso Cake Factory on Tuesday 13 May. 
 

The children will be shown around the cake factory in small groups to learn about all 

that is involved in making cakes. The children will also have the opportunity to decorate 

their own cake and bring it home to eat with their families.   
 

We will leave from school in the morning on school buses around 9.00am and returning 

to school at about 1:30pm. Children who have school lunch will be provided with a 

packed lunch on this day and we will eat our lunch at the park before returning to 

school. 
 

We will of course need volunteers to accompany us. If you would like to join us, please 

let your class teacher know.   
 

Please complete the permission form below and return to your child’s class teacher as 

soon as possible.  If you have any questions, please so not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

The Pre Nursery Team 

PERMISSION SLIP:  PRE NURSERY CAKE FACTORY VISIT TUESDAY 13 MAY    
 Please complete and return to your child’s classroom teacher Friday 9 May. 
 
I give permission for ____________________ in class ______ to attend the Pre-Nursery Cake 

Factory Visit on Tuesday 13 May 2014. 

Emergency Contact details: 
 
Name ______________________________ Relationship to child _________________ 
 
Mobile number ________________________ (Please ensure switched on) 
 
I authorise BISS staff to take necessary action in the event of a medical emergency. 
 
Please detail any allergies/medical conditions we should be aware of: 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I would like to join you on your visit ______ (Please tick if you would like to come). 
 
Signed (Parent/Guardian) ______________________ Print name ____________________ 
 


